Telluride Survey on School District Affordable Housing Mitigation

January, 2003
The Town of Telluride is working with the local school district on the question of mitigating affordable housing for an approved school expansion. We are interested in a quick poll of other CAST communities to find out how they deal with this issue.

Does your community require their school district to comply with their affordable housing mitigation guidelines?

Steamboat:  No
Breckenridge: We have not included school dist in mitigation directly

Minturn: No

Silverthorne: No.  We don't have affordable housing mitigation requirements for employers, either public or private. Only through an annexation agreement could we negotiate mitigation.
Gunnison: No
Snowmass Village: No. the schools are not located in the Town of Snowmass Village.

Mt. Crested Butte: :  Under our new ordinances which are just now effective, a School District or any governmental organization will now have to comply with our housing mitigation requirements.   In the past they would not have had to, but as of now they would have to comply.


Is your community using other successful means to acheive that goal (of obtaining affordable housing for school district employees)?

Steamboat: No. We're still behind the curve but have a chance of catching up if we  can kill  SB154.
Breckenridge:  No
Minturn: No

Silverthorne: No

Gunnison: No

Snowmass Village: The Town is currently giving a priority to school district and hospital
employees for the purchase of 3 bedroom deed restricted condominium.  This is the first time we have offered this special priority to these employees.

Mt. Crested Butte: just passed two new ordinances, one for inclusionary
zoning and one for employee mitigation.   Those are our newest efforts and we have no experience with them yet.   Otherwise, we are partnering with the ski area on at least the initial design of a 10 acre parcel of land, of which we own 2 acres, to design a community housing subdivision.



